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Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2015 Session
of Oregon Legislature:

 Support:  HB 3305

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party officially supports HB 3305, which prohibits utility or service
provider that bills residential tenant directly for utility or service to dwelling unit from billing
amounts not paid by former tenant to landlord or to subsequent tenant in dwelling unit.

Please include this statement in the legislative record for this bill.

Thank you.
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